5th October 1990

Mr. David lay
British Consulate-General

Av. Diaoonal, 477
08036 BARCELONA

Thank vou for your letter of 27th September.

We are not going to ne in Mongofre for long for the rest of
the month.

Now, ¥ou can choice from december 8th to the whole january,
excepted 11,12,13 and 14 of januarfg.

Yesterday, ue slgned an agreement with the makor of Villacarlos
to start the restoration of Malhborough Forteresse. 1 signed it,
as the President of the Fundation Rubis-Tuduri-Andromaco.

We tco hope to see you soon.

With best wishes,

Fernando A. Rubio

FUNDACIO

RUBIO

. —



